
                                            
                                                    

 

     

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

BAGS 2 SCHOOL 

We raised £56.00for Pre-School 

resources.   Thank you 

Contact Details 
If you need to contact Pre-

School out of hours please 

use our email – 

shawandwhitleypreschool 

@ outlook.com or our 

mobile 07395745425, these 

are checked regularly when 

we are closed 
 

Changing Sessions – 

Autumn 2024 
Please speak/email Amanda if you 

wish to change or increase your 

child’s hours from September 2024.  

We only have a few spaces available  

Mobile Phones 

Could we please ask parents 

not to use their mobile 

phones in the setting.  This is 

a legal requirement of the 

LEA.  Thank you. 

 

Medical, Health & Safety 

If a child is away with 

sickness or diarrhoea please do 

not return to Pre-School for at 

least 48 hours after the last 

episode. 

 

LUNCH BOXES – PLEASE 

NAME YOUR CHILD’S LUNCH 

BOX & DRINK BOTTLE  
 

and do not give your children any food with nuts in 

due to nut allergies.     Thank you 

 

This year seems to have flown by and before we know we will 

be finishing another school year and saying good bye to 13 

children who are moving on to Big School.  We will be having 

visits from some of their teachers shortly and they have started 

their visits to their various schools.  

 

Thank you to all our parents for their ongoing support 

throughout the year – Enjoy your summer holidays  
 

 

                       News from the Committee 

Pre-School is run by a Committee of parents and volunteers.  

We will be looking for new committee members in October, 

Anyone who would be interested in joining the committee 

please speak to a member of staff.  Thank you 

 

If Weather is hot & 

sunny please 

provide hats and 

suncream 

 

Rising Fives –  Leavers  
On a Monday please could you bring in a PE kit 

(shorts & t-shirt) for us to practice changing to get 

ready for school 

Please encourage your child (leavers) not to 

bring toys in to Pre-school in preparation for 

school as this is not allowed at school.  Thank 

you 

 

TERM DATES 2023/24 
Term 6 – Monday 3rd  June – Tuesday 

16th July 2024 (we finish at 12:00 on our 

last day) Please note we break up a week 

before the primary schools and finish at 

12:00 for non school leavers due to the 

leavers party in the afternoon. 

 

TERM DATES 2024/25 

Term 1 – Monday 2nd September – 

Wednesday 18th October 2024 

Term 2 – Monday 30th October -

Wednesday 20th December 2024 
Term 3 – Thursday 4th January 2025 – 

Friday 9th February 2025 

 

 

 

Medical Information 

Please could you keep us updated of any 

changes in your child’s medical 

circumstances ie Asthma, inhalers etc.  

If your child is asthmatic please ensure 

we have a named inhaler on the 

premises.   Thank you 

 

If you child is absent 

from Pre-School due 

to illness please 

could you phone us 

to let us know. Thank 

you. 

 

 

     Leaver’s Party 
will take place on Tuesday 

16th July from 12:15pm 

until 2:30pm with lunch 

followed by an entertainer. 

Presentation at 2:30pm for 

parents to attend 

                                 Parents Evening 

Tuesday 9th July 
This term parents evening will 

only be for the parents of our 

leavers, unless you would like a 

meeting with your child’s 

keyworker in which case please 

speak to them direct. 
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